April 24, 2001

TO:
Dr. Joe Wiley, President

FROM:
Jan Carroll, Chairperson


RSU Technology Committee

On April 23, 2001, the Technology Committee met and unanimously voted to recommend to you that Rogers State University adopt the following banner to be displayed on every computer screen, prior to accessing the logon screen, on campus:  

You are attempting to utilize the Rogers State University computing system.  It may be accessed and/or utilized by authorized persons, only.  Use of Rogers State University computing resources in any way contrary to applicable Federal or State statues, the policies of Rogers State University, or policies of Academic Computing Services is prohibited and will subject you to University disciplinary actions, including possible immediate termination and/or expulsion, and may also subject you to criminal penalties. 

RSU reserves the right to review and/or monitor, at any time and without prior notice, use of all computing resources for compliance with RSU’s policies and/or applicable law.  Under Oklahoma law, all electronic mail messages are presumed to be public record and contain no right of privacy or confidentiality except where Oklahoma or Federal statutes expressly provide for such status.  Upon reasonable cause, RSU may disclose such transactions to authorized persons for official purposes, including criminal and other investigations, and permit the monitoring of utilization of computing resources by law enforcement agencies.

Access or use of this computer system and/or any RSU computing resources by any person, whether authorized or unauthorized, constitutes consent to these terms.

Approve / Disapprove
____signed by Joe Wiley____
Dr. Joe. Wiley, President

____4/24/01______________
Date

